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The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights —
Special Procedures Branch and, in response to the request for information
from the Special Rapporteur on the implications for human rights of the
environmentally sound management and disposal of hazardous substances
and wastes, dated 7 December 2022, has the honor to transmit herewith the
contribution of the Brazilian Government, formulated by the Ministry of
Human Rights and Citizenship and by the Ministry of Mines and Energy.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil in Geneva avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner
for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 20 February 2023

To: Office of the UN High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) —
Special Procedures Branch
E-mail: hre-sr-toxicshr@un.org



